
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING

March 18, 2024

TOPIC: Purchase of LPS Merchandise

RECOMMENDATION:

Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools approve the purchase of 
Livonia Public Schools merchandise from MBS Incorporated, South Lyon, Michigan for 
an amount not to exceed $100,000.

RATIONALE:

MBS, Inc. will create a website that staff can access to select their piece of LPS spirit 
wear, follow up with staff if there are questions or issues fulfilling their specific order, 
embroider the LPS logo on each piece of merchandise and individually bag, label and 
deliver the items to 27 locations across the district. Purchases have been placed with 
this vendor in the past and the district has been very pleased with the quality and level 
of service.  

BUDGETARY INFORMATION:

General Fund

RESOURCE PERSONNEL:

Alison Smith, Chief Financial Officer

EXHIBITS:

Attachment


